
 

Thank you for your past support to protect pensioners! We’re reaching out 
today because we need to stand united - now more than ever. 
 
Prime Minister Justin Trudeau finally broke his silence about what his 
government can do to support pensioners – and it wasn’t good news. 
 
That’s why we’ve declared a National Day of Action to Protect Pensioners 
on Wed. February 21st. 
 
On Feburary 21st, concerned citizens will meet with Liberal MPs in their 
local offices. We have volunteer spokespeople to lead the charge. But we 
need YOU to show up to your local meeting and let your MP know you care 
too. Nothing matters more to MPs than the views of their constituents! MPs 
will listen because they need YOUR support to get re-elected. 
 
Please click here to find our what our Prime Minister had to say and to 
find out about the National Day of Action event closest to you. 
 

http://links.e.carp.ca/ctt?kn=12&ms=MTI4NTI5MzMS1&r=MjQ4NTI5MTQwMDU1S0&b=0&j=MTM0MDAyNjgwOQS2&mt=1&rt=0
http://links.e.carp.ca/ctt?kn=12&ms=MTI4NTI5MzMS1&r=MjQ4NTI5MTQwMDU1S0&b=0&j=MTM0MDAyNjgwOQS2&mt=1&rt=0

